
TO: Public Arts Commission 

FROM: Jaime Chew, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT: Call for Art 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Review received applications, select new pieces, and recommend locations for placement 

BACKGROUND & DISCUSSION 

At the June 24, 2021, PAC regular meeting, the subcommittee of Ellickson, King and Strock was 
formed to finalize the program information. 

On August 26, 2021, PAC opened their call for art, Art Without Walls, on the City website, the 
online platform CaFE, and through their artist email distribution.  The deadline to submit 
applications was September 24, 2021. 

It is recommended that the Commission will review applications received, select new pieces and 
recommend locations for placement. 

Attachment: 

A. Received Applications

DATE: September 30, 2021 
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